
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are thrilled to announce a special celebration at our school to mark the joyous 

occasion of Eid al-Fitr.  Eid is a time of happiness, gratitude and community and we 

want to show our support to all our Muslim Families by marking this significant 

cultural event. 

On Monday 15th April we are inviting our Muslim pupils, if they wish, to come to 

school wearing their Eid clothes.  For all other pupils we would like them to wear 

clothes that are special to them or clothes from their own cultural heritage. 

During the day pupils will have the chance to talk about why their clothes are special 

to them. 

This is an opportunity for us to come together as a community, learn about different 

traditions and celebrate the diversity that makes our school special.  

In the meantime, I would like to take this opportunity say wish our Muslim community 

a Happy Eid.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Cheryl Cappleman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


